
 
 
November 13, 2012 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and HAND DELIVERED  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

2013 COS Rate Case Proceeding 
EB-2011-0354 - Reply Comments on Interim Draft Rate Order__  

 
On November 5, 2012, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge” or the “Company”) 
filed its Interim Draft Rate Order with the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) and 
Interested Parties.    
 
The Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”) filed a letter dated November12, 
2012 with the Board indicating no objection to the approval of Enbridge’s request. 
 
Enbridge is requesting that the Board proceed with its review and approval of the 
Interim Rate Order on or before December 1, 2012 in order to maintain the timetable for 
the filing and approval the January 2013 QRAM and the implementation of Interim 2013 
rates resulting from the EB-2011-0354 rate proceeding as part of the January 2013 
QRAM. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 
 
 

Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Telephone:  (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


